ron:

Sent on: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 2:32:06 PM
To:

Subject: Fw: Summer Coding Class
Attachments: 1614705342926 _jpeg (151 KB)

Good morning,

This is the information we discussed during the staff meeting yesterday. Please work with_ so that
we can get some female students to apply!

, Ed.S.
Whitten Middle School Principal

From:
Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 1:27 PM

To:
Subject: Summer Coding Class

Hey L.

I was wonderingif you could forward this along to staff? It is a coding class being taught virtually this
summer. Students who are interested have to be "female-identifying and non-binary individuals ages
13-18 who feel comfortable learning in a female-identifying environment." If teachers wanted to




forward me a list of students who are interested in this, I would be glad to help the students apply for
the program via Zoom calls. Applications are due in just under a month and I want to help give some
of our ladies access to STEM opportunities outside of school.

Thanks!
Best,

O

English Teacher | Whitten Middle School
MSEd Candidate | Johns Hopkins University
Corps Member | Teach For America





